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Mark Your Calendars
3/20- School Board Meeting 7:30pm 
3/20-ACT Make up testing
3/21-Collaborative Planning Day Dismiss 12:40pm
3/22- DECA Meeting 3:30pm Rm 412
3/24-SEARS 7:30-4:00pm
3/26- SIC Meeting 5:00pm
3/27- HOSA Meeting 6:30pm Rm 433
3/28- Report Cards
3/30- 2nd Weather Make-up Day
4/2-4/6- Spring Break- No school for students & sta�
4/9-4/13- National Assistant Principals Week
4/9-4/13- National Library Week
4/10- Gilbert FFA Meeting 7:00pm
4/10- SAT Make-up Day
4/13- FFA Farm Day
4/13-4/14- GHS Jazz Dinner 6:30pm Gilbert Baptist Church
4/17- School Board Meeting 7:30pm
4/21- GHS Prom 8:00pm
4/23- Administrative Professional Week
4/23- SIC Meeting 5:00pm
4/24- Beta Club Meeting 6:00pm
4/24- HOSA Meeting 6:30pm
5/1- Choral Concert 7:00pm- LOPAC
5/1- Interim Reports
6/1- GHS Graduation 4:00pm Colonial Life Arena
6/5- Last Day for students
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SENIOR NEWS!!
SENIORS: If you missed Jostens last week and your balance is paid in full you may check with
Mrs. Stroud about getting your items. If you still need to pay on your account please have it
paid in FULL by April 16th as Jostens will return that day from 11:30-1:00 for a follow-up
delivery.
 
Also...CAP and GOWN pictures are scheduled for Tuesday, April 17th. You will need your cap
and gown for these pictures so be sure to get everything paid for and pick up your items on
the 16th. If you have questions about your senior supplies account please call Rhodes
Graduation at 803-485-4503.

Senior Cap and Gown Picture Information
Cap and gown picture appointment sign-up will begin March 19th in room 225 with Mrs. Josie
Price.
Pictures will be taken on April 17th during school following the senior class picture and the
senior walk through GPS and GES.
Don't forget to hang and steam your gown before then! And don't forget to bring it to school
for the class picture, even if you choose not to get an individual picture.

GHS Student Council Officers attend 2018 SCASC Convention
GHS Student Council Awards
1st place for Recreation - Bu� Pu� Volleyball Tournament 
2nd place for Fundraising - Miss GHS 
3rd place for Community Service - Socktober
Also super proud of our State candidate Kayla Harris , who ran an absolutely awesome
campaign for State VP and represented her school so well!!
We are also so proud of Jordan Keisler, OUR new District 3 Vice Chair!!

Math Tutoring Available
Need help in Math? We have a FREE service for you. Come to the Guidance O�ce (Student
Services) and meet with one of our tutors. See March tutoring schedule below.
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Genetic Scholars Summer Camp
The 2nd annual Junior Genetic Scholars Summer Camp will be held at the Greenwood
Genetic Center July 9-12, 2018. This camp, for rising 10-12th grade students will provide
didactic and laboratory instruction and well as fun, hands-on activities to explore the
technologies and careers in the �eld of genetics. More information can be found here…
http://www.ggc.org/education/programs/students/summer-camp.html

Are you Planning to Job Shadow for Crew?
In order for you to receive an excused absence for your job shadow date, you MUST:  
 
1- Get a blue form from Mrs. Parsley in Guidance.
2- Return the completed blue form at least TWO days before your shadow date.
3- Get the purple folder.
4- Return the completed forms from your purple folder to Mrs. Parsley in Guidance.
 
If you do not complete these steps, you will be counted absent.
 
Thank you.
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Congratulations to GHS student Lindsey Scott! She was a guest
speaker for National FFA Day and received a Proclamation by
State Senator Danny Verdin.
Lindsey is currently the President of the 4-H Teen Council. She helped organize the day's
events held at the State House. Each county was involved in the event and given a State
House tour. Lindsey was also the luncheon guest speaker at the Capital City Club. Other
Gilbert High School students attending the event were Cameron Hallman, Wyatt
Hallman,Emily Miller, and Sianna Smith.

We are so proud of this week's "Math Athletes"
Congratulations to the following students for being selected as a student of the week in their
Mathematics class. Students were selected based on their Habits of Scholarship: Persistence,
Time Management, Communication and Excellence. Keep up the great work!
 
Shelby Gentry
Haley Gunter
Brooke Sharpe
Eliza Haw�eld
Brielle Burke
Lexi Freeman

Great things happening in the Arts this week!
So proud of my students and their hard work. Tuesday evening we celebrated their art pieces
that are on display at the Columbia Museum of Art and then will be on display at Lexington
Medical Center as part of The Art of Healing art competition. So proud of Ally Busbee for
winning an honorable mention for her piece along with a $250 scholarship! Katelyn Terrell
and Jarrett Smith also have pieces on display for the show. Please give them a congrats if you
see them! Thank you, Allison Hendrix
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All State Band

GHS Band students Kris
Phelps and Owen Smith
participated in the South
Carolina All-State Band
this Friday, March 16th.
Proud of our GHS
students!

Gilbert High School AthleticsGilbert High School Athletics

Visit our Website!

Interested in taking AP Art next year?
Not sure what it is all about? Come down to room 314 March 20th right after school to see
if it's a good �t for you! Hope to see you then!

GHS Athletics
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Want to visit our website? Click on the link above. Spring sports are in full swing! Come on out
and support your Indians!
 
Don't forget you can keep up with Gilbert Athletics on our website and Facebook page!
Facebook : Gilbert Indian Athletics
Follow our Athletic Director, Coach Leaphart on Twitter @CoachLeaphart

Cheerleading Tryout News!!
GHS/GMS Cheerleading tryouts will be held April 9-12th from 3:45-5:45pm in the GHS Mini
Gym. You must have an updated physical on �le to participate. Tryout packets are available at
GMS and GHS and must be turned in by March 30th. If you have any questions please contact
tvining@lexington1.net. We are looking forward to an awesome 2018/2019 season!!

Congratulations Metta Watkins
Metta Watkins
Columbia College
Tennis
 
Pictured: Metta Watkins and her parents, Tim and Michelle Watkins
Assistant Principal Jacob Nelson
Coach Joo-Ho Kim
Coach Wendy Gri�n
Head Coach Patty Spires
Columbia College Coach James Morrison
Athletic Director Chad Leaphart
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